
September 11, 2023 MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING FOR TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

The September monthly meeting for the Town of Franklin was called to order at 6:00pm by Dave Wesely 
following the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Officers present:  Dave Wesely, Lori Kleiman, Katie Duckart, Sandy Smidle & Suzi Sevcik.  

Katie Duckart made a motion to approve the agenda as printed.  Lori Kleiman seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 

Lori Kleiman made a motion to accept the minutes as printed from the August Town Board meeting.  
Katie Duckart seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer Sandy Smidle presented the Treasure’s Report, which shows a balance of $252,879.77.   Lori 
Kleiman made a motion to accept the Treasure’s Report, Katie Duckart seconded the motion, motion 
carried. 

Zoning administrator Suzi Sevcik noted there were two Building Permit issued for a new house for Matt 
Omdahl and on Sleepy Hollow Rd and Radue Homes for a new house on Vanderloop.  

First Responder Suzi Sevcik reported that there were two call last month.  

In matters from visitors, A brief discussion was held on the revaluation notices that were recently sent 
out & how the first step would be to make an appointment to attend Open Book on September 13, 
2023.  

For road work, Manitowoc Roads Culvert replacement was completed. It will have bridge aid for half the 
cost.  

The monthly Town Board Meeting for November will be changed to November 6, 2023 at 7pm. This is 
done to accommodate the Wisconsin Towns Association meeting that will be held in the Town of 
Franklin on our regular meeting night of November 13, 2023. 

The Board of Review process was discussed to confirm that our annual training requirement was met 
and everything else was in order. 

A discussion on a redesign of the town’s website was had with suggestions from board members on 
what they’d like to see. The Clerk will be taking that information and getting a few different bids to be 
reported on at the October meeting. 

CAFO inspection was completed with each having no major changes.  

Town Disbursements were discussed, approved and paid. 

Our next monthly meeting will be October 9, 2023  at the Franklin Town Hall at 7pm 

There being no further discussion, the September Town Board meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Suzi Sevcik Town Clerk 


